
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

 

 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the Town Board of the Town of Oneonta will hold a 

public hearing on Oct. 11, 2017 at or about 7:00 pm at the Town Hall, West Oneonta, NY 

to consider a local law amending Chapter 76 ‘Signs’ of the Code of the Town of 

Oneonta. The complete text is on file in the Town Clerk’s office where it can be reviewed 

Mon.-Fri., 8:30 am - 3:00 pm. 

 

All interested persons will be given an opportunity to be heard. 

 

By resolution of the Town Board, dated September 13, 2017. 

 

        Cheryl L. Shackelton 

        Town Clerk 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 


